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Cheshire East Safeguarding Adults Board (CESAB) Update for 
Information  

  September 2024 – Bonus Newsletter - MCA Training Video 
In this bulletin.......... 
 
  

 
 
Welcome to a bonus edition of the Cheshire East Safeguarding Adults Board Newsletter. We would 
like to share news about a new series of training videos which are being produced by Cheshire 
East Safeguarding Adults Board, Cheshire East Council and East Cheshire NHS Trust. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact CESAB with any queries or information you would like to submit 
to be used in future newsletters. Contact details at the bottom of this page. 

 
 

MENTAL CAPACITY TRAINING VIDEOS 
 
One of the recommendations from the ‘Mervyn’ Statutory Safeguarding Adults Review 
(SAR) was to ensure that local guidance and learning opportunities accurately present 
the Mental Capacity Act 2005 principles and provisions, and cover executive as well as 
decisional capacity. Similar themes have also been highlighted within the 
recommendations of the board’s Discretionary SARs, to meet these recommendations, 
officers from Cheshire East Council: Adult Safeguarding Service, and the Safeguarding 
Lead from East Cheshire NHS Foundation Trust worked in collaboration to produce a 
series of short films on use and application of the Mental Capacity Act to be used in staff 
training on the Mental Capacity Act 2005.   
 
Here is the first in what will be a series of short educational films filmed throughout 
2024 & 2025. This film will support good practice in Mental Capacity Assessments and 
the DOLS process. 
 
Mental Capacity Assessment - YouTube 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mental Capacity Training Videos 

 
 
 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3DxiNmTR4gP2A&data=05%7C02%7CClaire.Faulkner%40cheshireeast.gov.uk%7C74d0980eae7d405bcfff08dcd3d99038%7Ccdb92d1023cb4ac1a9b334f4faaa2851%7C0%7C0%7C638618178584998064%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2B0Q%2F5nTgTbFKMVgd1LGyRXF6w3wsaYIj1mCD3UM9v9Y%3D&reserved=0
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 You can also find a link on the Development & Training pages of the CESAB website.  
 
CESAB thanks Scott Tatton, Matthew Clark and the volunteer actors from the 
Professional Practice Team at East Cheshire NHS Trust for recording, editing, acting in 
and facilitating the recording. Thanks to Sam Riseley, Named Nurse for Adult 
Safeguarding at East Cheshire NHS Trust. Thank you to Rachael Elliott and Tom Cox from 
Cheshire East Council’s Adults Safeguarding Service for scripting and acting. 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
  
 
Key Contacts 
 
To submit news items or for further information contact: 
 
lsab@cheshireeast.gov.uk 
 
www.stopadultabuse.org 
 

Follow us 
    

https://twitter.com/CELSABEast 
 
https://www.facebook.com/CheshireEastSAB 
 
https://www.linkedin.com/company/cheshire-east-safeguarding-adults-board 
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